
Sacramento Asian Peace Officers Association 

(APOA) 

P.O. Box 221251 

Sacramento, California 95822 

A Non-Profit 501 (c)(3) Corporation 

FEIN 68-0370938 

 
 

 

Dear Sacramento APOA Supporter: 

 

On behalf of the Sacramento APOA Board, I would like to extend our sincere gratitude and 

heartfelt thanks for your support of our 30th Annual Community Service Awards Banquet 

at the Asian Pearl Restaurant (6821 Stockton Boulevard, Sacramento, CA) on Friday, June 6, 

2025. 

 

Your generous contributions made this year's awards banquet a success and will continue to 

benefit the Sacramento Region, including many community-based organizations. Additionally, 

your contributions will carry on APOA's Mission to promote professionalism and diversity 

within the law enforcement community through training, education, and mentorship.   

 

Congratulations to our 2025 Awards Recipients: 

 

Kinya Noguchi Award       Sheriff Jim Cooper 

Barry Lee Community Impact Award (Posthumously)  Dr. Sonney Chong 

  

We look forward to seeing you all at the 31st Annual Community Service Awards Banquet 

next year. If you have any questions, contact me at (916) 813-0954 or  

bkaneyuki@sacapoa.org.   

 

With sincerest thanks, 

 
Brent Kaneyuki 

President 

mailto:bkaneyuki@sacapoa.org

